

BLACKBURN ROAD, EGERTON, BOLTON BL7 9SA TELEPHONE: 01204 332650



Email: office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk

HEADTEACHER: MRS JOANNA ATHERTON

Walmsley News Friday, 8th September 2023

Welcome Back

It is lovely to have the children back in school ready for the year ahead. We would like to welcome Mrs Frodsham, Mrs Peploe and Mrs Hughes to our Walmsley family.

Year Group Welcome Meetings

Parents only please.

Monday 11 th September	6.00pm	Welcome meeting for Reception parents
Monday 11 th September	6.30pm	Welcome meeting for Year One and Year Two parents
Tuesday 12 th September	6:00pm	Welcome meeting for Year Three and Year Four parents
Tuesday 12 th September	6.30pm	Welcome meeting for Year Five and Year Six parents

Schoolcomms

Final reminder - we are asking all parents to download the app and register for School Gateway as soon as possible. This is the only method of communication we are using, so it is vitally important you complete this as soon as you can – without this you will not receive any updates about the school and your child's class.

PE Davs

Reception	Monday	Friday
Year 1	Tuesday	Thursday
Year 2 Dolphins	Monday	Friday
Year 2 Seahorses	Monday	Tuesday
Year 3 Giraffes	Monday	Thursday
Year 3 Zebras	Wednesday	Thursday
Year 4 Koala	Monday	Thursday
Year 4 Pandas	Wednesday	Thursday
Year 5	Thursday	Friday
Year 6	Tuesday	Friday

EYFS & Key Stage One

Fruit for Schools provide the children with a daily morning snack, however, you are very welcome to send your child into school with a healthy snack from home to enjoy at morning break if you wish. Please could this be clearly named? Important - no nuts please.























Parking on Oak Gates

We have received several complaints this week from residents on Oak Gates about very inconsiderate parking. Please DO NOT block or over-hang the residents' driveways.

Bolton Council have advised the following action:

'If you consider the vehicles to be causing an obstruction you may report this to the Police as they have powers to deal vehicle obstruction.'

Please think before you park!

PTA

The PTA have registered with a name label company Stikins.

Our fundraising number is 24458 and parents can start using this straightaway to earn 30% commission for the school.

Apple Dance

Apple Dance have two brand new classes starting on Monday evenings and are offering a free trial class for all pupils at Walmsley Primary school on Monday, 11th September at:

St Andrews Church Hall, Tonge Moor Road Mondays 5pm-6pm Street Dance to the up to date pop songs for Boys & Girls Reception-Year 3 inclusive - Ages 4-8years

Fab-Fun-Fitness Class for Boys & Girls Mondays 7pm – 8pm Ages 8 years+

To book a free place or if you have any questions regarding the classes please do not hesitate to contact Michelle on 07974 076 264. Places will be given on a first come first served basis.

Many thanks

Mrs Jo Atherton Headteacher





